Dear Parents,

This week all of our learning has been linked to Purim. The children have enjoyed learning more
about King Ahashverosh. Queen Vashti and the queen Esther, Mordechai and Haman. We have had
fun carrying out a range of activities; from crown making to Hamantaschen making (with real dough,
playdough and paper) to making graggers.

The crown making activity has proved to be the most successful one. The children have been
learning about measure (to make sure it fits their heads). They used loads of multicoloured paper
and sellotape (almost independently) in a really sensible way. Some of them decided to add sequins
and glitter, some others feathers and coloured matchsticks and that is how not one of the crowns
looked the same.

They also had time to make their own Purim Masks and this has shown their great creativity. To
continue working on their mark making, they had the opportunity to study different palaces and
paint them with different resources. We think that Nursery are extremely artistic!.

Thursday has been anyways the highlight of the week. The children were so excited wearing their
costumes and have the opportunity to parade in front of their peers. Listening to the megilla was
incredible and Nursery was an amazing group of focused little children.

Thanks again for a wonderful day!

The Nursery Team




